
Diven School Organization 
Board Meeting 

Minutes 

Date: October 11, 2018 

I. Treasurer Report: No unexpected expenses. Fundraisers from Cherrydale and Yankee Candle 
are being sorted. Some families overpaid; when contacted, a few of these families asked 
that the DSO keep the overpayment as a donation, and the others were refunded as 
requested. There were some families that underpaid; Mrs. Legare is contacting those 
families to get payments or cancel orders as requested. Orders will be delivered to either 
family homes (Cherrydale) or the school (Yankee) for pickup around Veteran’s Day. We need 
two volunteers to assist with Yankee orders. Pick up will be available in the morning and 
afternoon in the auditorium. 

II. Principal Report: The first town meetings for all grades are done. The Super Power word of 
the month for September was Responsible and this month it is Kind. Deputy Dave was 
introduced to the students. 

III. DSO Open Positions: President & Vice President | Open Position: FCOC/Parent Partner 
a. Mrs. J. Hauver and Mrs. C. Wadsworth motion/accepted as co-vice presidents of the 

DSO Board. 
b. We will send home notice to families that we are looking for DSO President and Family 

Partner (FCOC). 
IV. Events 

a. Halloween Parade: 10/31 @ 1:15pm for Diven. Hendy’s will be at 12:30pm. Parents will 
pick up after parade, and then we will release bussed students. 

b. Splash Bash: Need a committee. Mrs. Stump will head the committee with help of Mrs. 
Hauver and Mrs. Garrison. Planning begins in January. 

c. Picture Day: October 26 
d. Early Dismissal: October 12 

V. Other Business 
a. Pick-Up Procedures. 
b. Deputy Dave’s placement when at Diven (he’s split between Hendy and Diven) 
c. Bus area vs. Front entrance: front entrance seems to pose more of a threat than the bus 

area. 
d. Friday Book Fill-Up will start 10/26, headed by Mrs. Wadsworth. Flyer will be sent to 

families. 
VI. Next meeting: 11/15. 


